
14th January, 1930.

Hajor g. H. Klein, 
3516 Astoria Avenue, 
Astoria, Lone Island. 2T.T.

Dear Kajor Klein,

In reply to your
further letter of the 12th January, I regret 
thrçt we have no opening In this University 
whore your services could be utilized, and 
I do not know of any Canadian university I 
could suggest to you.

Tours faithfully.

Prinoipal


